Ash Class Newsletter 8th November 2024



Class Rewards ©

Headteacher's awards:

Taye - for fantastic fractions

Harvey - for brilliant dancing

School Rules Award:

Andes - for sharing his firework safety knowledge

Other News

Next week, we will have a new LSA in Ash class! Her name is Ms Ho. The children met her today.

This half term, we are trialling calling our PE lessons 'dance', instead of PE, to try to support some of our children who find it more difficult to access PE lessons. We are using a different symbol on our schedules, and calling the lesson by a different name, but we are still doing the same learning that we would otherwise be doing.

Is this your banana? Please let us know if your child has lost it.

Numeracy

This week we have been focussing on fractions; learning about what half means. Some of us have been sorting leaves and role playing shops.

Topic

This week we have been playing different instruments in music. We have practiced recognising how different instruments sound.



Literacy

This week we have all been reading the story 'Jack and the Beanstalk'. We enjoyed acting out the story together.

<u>PSD</u>

This week we have thought about firework safety.